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Message from the Head… 

Diary Dates… From the office… 

 

 
Thursday 1st & Friday 2nd September 
Teacher Training Days 
NO CHILDREN IN SCHOOL 
 
Monday, 5th September 
Summer Term Starts - School Open 
 
Half-Term 
24th October – 28th October 
 
Teacher Training Day 
Monday, 31st October School Closed 
 
Term Starts 
Tuesday, 1st November 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Guitar Lessons 
Mr Cory, may now have some available slots from 
September. If your child is interested in learning the 
guitar, please contact Mr Cory via email 
at jimmypagefans@hotmail.com.  
 
Over & In Clubs for September Term attached. 
 
Inspirations Dance Clubs for September attached. 
 
Have a wonderful summer break and we look 
forward to seeing you all in September. 

We have had a busy last week of school, with lots of activity in all of our classrooms. 

On Tuesday we said goodbye to our Year 6 children and enjoyed their Leavers’ Assembly. On the same morning, Klee 
Class visited Bury Lane Fun Barn in Royston for a trip to the beach. The children had a great time! We also hosted a 
wonderful guitar concert on Tuesday afternoon, showcasing a great range of talent from our children. 

All classes have completed artwork for the stage at Hilton Feast Week, on the theme of ‘Wild Animals’. There were 
some spectacular pieces of art, which I hope you will be able to enjoy if you visit the event over the next week. 

On Wednesday and Thursday this week, we formed into our new classes for September and the children spent time 
with their new teachers in their new classrooms. We were delighted to welcome Mrs Adkins to lead Goldsworthy Class 
and look forward to her being with us permanently from September. 

After saying farewell to Mrs Gore-Rowe on Tuesday, today we said goodbye to Miss Stone as she leaves us to take a 
role elsewhere in the country. We wish them both every success and thank them for the work they have done here. 

The first day back for all children will be Monday 5th September. Please note the new daily timings for ALL classes of 
8.50am – 3.20pm. We will open the gates slightly before that so you can enter the site, with children invited to access 
the building from 8.50am when teachers open the doors. Please explain this to your children. Thank you. 

Finally, I would like to thank you for the support you continue to show the school, and for the support you have given 
me personally. I have enjoyed becoming a part of our community and have been regularly grateful for the support you 
have given us. We have a wonderful PTA and a great team of governors who support the school so well, and we 
recognise that our community want to help us on our journey to success. Thank you for all you do. 

I hope you and your families are all able to enjoy a peaceful and happy summer. Whatever you will be doing, I hope 
there will be a chance to spend time with friends and family, to reflect on the past year, and to look forward with hope 
and positivity for what we can achieve together over the coming twelve months. 

With very best wishes for a great summer!  Richard Martin. 

@fenhilp 

 

 

mailto:jimmypagefans@hotmail.com

